SPOTLIGHT ON MISSIONARIES…..
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Wayne and Phyllys first went to the mission field in the early 1980´s.  They have served in the Dominican Republic, Peru, and Colombia, working with developing Bible colleges in all three countries.

In 1999 they moved to South America where they met the challenge of reopening Gamaliel Bible College. During their eight years of ministry in Peru, a total of 150 students graduated from the three-year program.  Thirty-five churches were planted by their graduates.

In August of 2007 World Missions appointed them to Colombia where they founded SEBIBE (Berea Bible College).  After 11 years there, they had 80 graduates and thirty-one churches had been planted by their graduates.

In 2018 Wayne and Phyllys were asked to return to Peru to reopen the Bible college there.  Presently they are living in Lima, Peru and serving as regional directors of SEBIGMAR in Peru and SEBIBE in Colombia.  Training pastors and church planters is their greatest joy.
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